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World Book Day  

  

Tuesday 7th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Thursday 2nd March 2023 it is World Book Day! At Stopsley Community Primary School and Nursery 

we value reading very highly and we are all going to take part in this special day to celebrate the 

joy of books and reading. Throughout the day, we will be taking part in a range of activities to help 

inspire and create a love of reading.  

 

This year we have decided against dressing up as book characters. Children will be wearing their 

normal school uniform. We wanted to give parents plenty of notice so that there were no worries.  

 

World Book Day at Stopsley will include: 

 

• A special assembly 

• Having stories read by different adults across the school 

• Each child will receive a £1 World Book Day voucher that can be spent at participating 

retailers 

• A fun filled day full of activities that inspire reading  

 

 

Book Swap 

The children across the school will take part in a ‘book swap’. This will involve children donating a 

‘pre-loved’ book to school before the day. Children will then have the opportunity to choose a 

different book to keep on World Book Day. If you have any books at home that you would like to 

donate to school, then please do bring them into the school office or give to your child’s teacher. 

We kindly ask that any book donations be given to school by Monday 27th February so that we can 

sort them ready for our children to select on World Book Day.  

 

I am confident that you will support this exciting event. You can join us in building your child’s 

enthusiasm for books well beyond World Book Day by reading together regularly and joining your 

library if you are not yet members.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 
Mr Dymock 

Assistant Headteacher/Reading Lead 

 

 


